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     DAILY BULLETIN
         FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2013
Thought for the day: See in every hedgerow marks of angel’s feet, epics in each pebble underneath our feet.



 Happy Birthday: Mel’Lashia Bostick, Kayla Hatten, Malik Perkins, Zmarrion Shaw
Weekend Birthday’s: Ny’Sere Francis, Heaven Lawton, Sandi Manzanarez, Mrs. Anne Oaks, Mrs. Amelia Holton

Announcements
· Faculty and Staff, please keep Janice Forehand and family in your prayers on the passing of her brother.  More information will be given as it becomes available.
· Faculty & Staff, please make sure you turn in your Staff contact slip by 12:00 noon.

· Third grade would like to extend a huge thank you to the faculty and staff for helping to make the Spooky Reading Jam a success.
· Teachers, para-pros, specialists, etc., please check your Gadsden County School email and reply to the email sent per Ms. Clemons. It is important that I verify that your email is working.  If you need to use a computer, please stop by the Media Center.


· Teachers, please remember to submit a hard copy of your lesson plans to the office every Monday by 12:00 noon.
· The Journey’s Consultants visit that was scheduled for today has been cancelled and rescheduled for Nov. 5th.

· 3rd grade teachers if any or your students have returned the Kraft Recipe Maker survey forms, please send them to the office.

· Faculty & Staff, it is that time again, the Quincy Kiwanis Club will be selling fruits.  If you would like to purchase a case of grapefruit, Hamlin oranges, Navel oranges, Tangelos, you may sign-up in the front office.  The deadline for all orders is November 20th, and delivery is expected to the first week of December.

· Teachers:  A large amount of "Old" newspapers are available in the Media Center.  Please stop by or send a student for pick up. After 10-31 all will be recycled.

· Students: If you have an OVERDUE book or you OWE a fine; YOUR check-out privileges have been SUSPENDED. Please remember to return books on TIME and without DAMAGE!!!  Visit Ms. Clemons to CLEAR your status.
· Teachers, copies will be made Monday-Thursday only.  All copies must be in by 12:00 noon each day in order for copies to be made Monday-Thursday, any copies sent after that time will be made on the next copy day.  No copies on Friday’s NO EXCEPTIONS!!!
· Teachers, laminating will be done only on Wednesdays.
· Faculty and Staff, please make sure you are parking in the parking lot for employees.  The gated parking is for our Grandparents and Visitors only.

Word for the Day
[image: image3.wmf]Whet- to sharpen as a knife; to make keen or eager.  
Have a very positive day today!
